
Helpful Tips for Incoming 6th Graders to Rocky Hill MS 

 

 

Final Reminders about Summer Orientation and Wildcat Welcome 

 

WOW!  Can you believe it!  Another school year is right around the corner and your child is starting 

middle school!!!  It’s an exciting time but can be scary at the same time.  The 6th grade team is here 

to help you as parents (and students) navigate this new phase successfully.  We are in this 

together!  Our school motto is “GROWING STRONGER TOGETHER”.  This adolescent phase is full 

of challenges in so many ways and we are here as a community to help each other. 

 

6th Grade Summer Orientation:  Thursday, August 25th 8:15 am – 12:00 pm.  Sixth grade students 

will have the opportunity to reconnect with friends, begin making new friends, meet the 6th grade 

team, practice lockers, and participate in a building tour. Transportation is provided by MCPS.  

Buses will run their regular routes.   Bus routes can be found on the RH website under Quick Links 

(on the left) under Back to School Info.  Students do not need to bring anything.  Lunch is NOT 

served. https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rockyhillms/news-index/2021/bus-

routes-fy22/   

 

Wildcat Welcome:  Thursday, August 25th 5:45 pm – 8:00 pm.  Our Wildcat Welcome is an 

opportunity for ALL families (grades 6 – 8) to come and hear presentations from the grade level 

team leader, meet our new principal, join the PTA, pick up PE unforms (if ordered), get help with 

ParentVUE or transportation and much more.  The best part is that Kona Ice will be there!!  Come 

enjoy a delicious snowball!  Check out the attached flyer for more details:  Wildcat Welcome! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Lorie Quinn @ Lorie_Quinn@mcpsmd.org 
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